
Outdoor Learning Autumn Round-up 
 

Sadly we didn’t get to finish off the term with a campfire and toasting marshmallows but at least it gives us something to look 

forward to in the spring term. 

 

We have made the most of the element this half term and were even able to take advantage of the rain. Here’s a snapshot of 

what we have been up to across the federation: 

Building shelters - small…                                                          and large! 

        
Making kites and paper aeroplanes 

      
 

Whittling sticks with potato peelers 



       
 

Making decorations  

       
 

 

 



And having fun with puddles and pipes! 

       

 

 

 

As well as all this, we have planted more bulbs and seeds for springtime, made firework displays with 

leaves, investigated and identified leaves and twigs, made more plans for the future and reflected on 

what we have learned so far. These activities have helped your children grow more resourceful, 

resilient and creative. They will continue to develop these skills with the federation’s core values - 

relationships, respect and determination - at the heart of all we do. 

 

The children love their outdoor learning sessions and are always keen to come outside whatever the 

weather!  

 


